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 Dear Parents/Carers,  

 Fancy Dress Fun Run - Friday 29th September 2023 (p.m) 

 Our  school  holds  a  sponsored  Fun  Run  every  September;  it  is  a  well  loved 
 tradition  at  DJS  and  children  always  look  forward  to  it.  This  year  we  will  be 
 raising  money  to  improve  our  outdoor  area.  We  have  lots  of  exciting  ideas 
 planned  for  our  playground  and  hope  to  raise  as  much  as  possible  to  enhance 
 the children’s experience outdoors. 

 The  course  will  be  a  circuit  within  the  school  grounds  and  in  order  to  make  it 
 as  enjoyable  as  possible  the  children  are  asked  to  take  part  in  fancy  dress. 
 There  is  no  theme  to  the  fancy  dress  and  children  who  do  not  have  a  fancy 
 dress  costume  can  wear  their  school  PE  kit.  The  children  come  to  school  in 
 their  school  uniform  and  change  into  their  fancy  dress  outfit  after  lunchtime. 

 We also keep a photographic record of the event and invite the local press photographer.  

 Children  are  asked  to  obtain  sponsorship  for  each  circuit  completed  in  one  hour,  although  many 
 sponsors donate a fixed amount for children simply taking part in the event. 

 Obviously  we  do  not  want  children  going  from  door  to  door  looking  for  sponsors  and  they  will  be  told 
 this  in  assembly  but  perhaps  they  can  gain  support,  with  your  permission,  from  family,  friends  or 
 neighbours. A  sponsor  form  is  attached.  Any  sponsor  money  collected  can  be  transferred  to  us  using 
 our ‘School Gateway’ app after the event. 

 Macmillan Coffee Morning - Friday 29th September 2023 

 On  the  morning  of  Friday  29th  September,  we  will  be  holding  a  coffee 
 morning  in  aid  of  Macmillan  Cancer  Support.   This  will  happen  in  the  main 
 hall  between  9.05am  and  11am.  Please  come  and  join  us  for  coffee  and 
 cake to support this worthy cause.  

 Staff  are  kindly  donating  ingredients,  and  Mrs  Berriman  and  her  team  in 
 the  kitchen  will  be  giving  up  their  time  to  bake  some  delicious  goodies  for 
 you to buy. ALL money will go to the charity of course! 

 As  part  of  the  fundraising,  if  there  are  any  buns/cakes  leftover,  children  will  be  able  to  purchase  a 
 bun/slice of cake after school at a cost of 50p per item. 

 Many thanks, 

 Linda Laird 

 Mrs L J Laird 
 Headteacher 


